
 

  

 
 

17th March 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Easter Story Trail at Northchurch Baptist Church 
 
On Tuesday March 28th children in Reception and Years 1-3 will be going to the 
Baptist Church in Northchurch to take part in an ‘Easter Story Trail’, to reinforce their 
learning about Christian festivals in RE. 
 
Children in Reception will be travelling to and from the event in the church’s minibus. 
All other classes will walk and will leave school approximately 30 minutes before the 
session starts. 
 
The timetable is as follows: 
 
10.30-11.15 Year 1 
11.15-12.00 Year 2 
1.00-1.45 Reception 
1.45-2.30 Year 3 
 
We will need some additional adults to accompany Years 1-3 on the walk. If you are 
available to help, please speak to the class teacher or (for Year 3) to me as I will be 
taking Beech class on that day.  
 
Regards 
 
Caroline Crozier 
Deputy Head 


